
This year we’re making significant improvements 
to your insurance options. From 30 September, 
most members will see their insurance 
premiums decrease and you could even be 
getting more cover for less money.

Your cover is now even more affordable
We review our insurance regularly to ensure you’re getting 
comprehensive cover at the best possible price. Following 
our latest review, we’ve dropped our Total and Permanent 
Disablement (TPD) premiums by:

40%
for Manual workers

and

44%
for Non-Manual and Professional workers

This brings the combined death and TPD cover cost per unit down 
by 25% from $3.58 per week to just $2.68 per week.

If you’re a Sole Trader Super member, we’ve also reduced the cost 
of accident only Income Protection cover by 44%. This means 
you’ll get the same level of cover for less.

More ways we’ve got you covered
We know that our members work in some tough conditions,  
so if you’re under age 45 and in a Manual occupation category, 
you’ll now be getting more TPD cover for each unit you choose. 

To help you protect the income you’ve worked hard for,  
earlier this year we also introduced Income Protection cover 
for Industry Super members in Non-Manual and Professional 
occupation categories. 

It’s simple to update your cover as your  
needs change
Did you know you can now manage your insurance online? You can 
apply to increase or decrease your cover, change your occupation 
category, and transfer or cancel your insurance in minutes. Simply 
log into your account at www.cbussuper.com.au/login or use  
the Cbus app.

If you’re not sure how much insurance you need – or want to 
check you’re getting the most out of your cover – check out our 
Insurance needs calculator at www.cbussuper.com.au/calculators. 
It lets you see how much cover you could need to support your 
family, pay off any loans and pay for day-to-day expenses if you  
can no longer work.

There isn’t a one-size-fits-all approach to insurance, so these  
tools can help you choose what’s right for you. And you don’t 
need to work things out alone – if you need advice, call us.

Want to know more?
New insurance handbooks will be available  
from 30 September 2017.  You can find  
details of the insurance changes at  
www.cbussuper.com.au/insurance-changes  
or give us a call on 1300 361 784.

Saving m    ney
makes a lot of cents
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